
ROBO CALL NOVEMBER 28, 2024 

Good afternoon.  This is Father Joe, your pastor.  I hope you are 

all doing well.  

Happy Thanksgiving – I hope you are enjoying the day with 

family and friends.  

 We will have a second collection for the Christmas Box Program 

at this weekend’s Masses. 

We will continue to collect food for the Christmas Box Program 

until Saturday morning, December 7th.  Please note that there is no 

regular monthly food collection for St. Vincent de Paul in 

December because of the Christmas Box Program. 

The new liturgical ministry schedule has been published. You can 

find it on the church website and in the weekly bulletin. 

Please note the upcoming Advent services schedule posted in the 

church vestibule.  

If you have not yet picked up your pictures of deceased loved ones 

that were displayed in the church during November, they are 

available in the church office during regular hours. 

I want to thank you for continuing your financial support of the 

parish. 

For more information and updates, please visit the church website 

at www.saintjosephcc.com. 

In the meantime, I continue to keep you in my thoughts and 

prayers each day.  Take care and be safe. 

 

http://www.saintjosephcc.com/

